Sent: 23 August 2021 11:44

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)
Subject: RE: Nakatchas Nightclub
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To whom it may concern,

| have heard from a neighbour (Second Wood Street, Nantwich) that there is an application in place for Nakatchas
nightclub to have their outdoor area open until 2.30am.

I am writing to appeal this due to it already making a lot of noise late in to the night which is not fair on us as local
residents and extending their hours even later in to the night would only make matters worse. There are many
nights when we are awoken by sirens and noise and issues from this place and we deal with it because we like the
area but | don't want this extension to be granted as it will add to the issues we already have.

Thank you for taking in to consideration the views of the local residents.

Yours

Second Wood Street Resident



